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14th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Class Arrangements for September 2022 

 
I am pleased to share with you the classes for the academic year 2022-2023. Our whole school 
transition will take place on Wednesday 20th July. This will be an opportunity for your child/dren to 
spend time with their new class teacher ahead of the academic year. 
 
Please remember that you have also been invited to attend a transition meeting with your child’s 
teacher for the next academic year after school on Wednesday 20th July. 
 

2022-2023 Class Teacher/s Support Staff 

Reception 
Team Crane 

Mrs Duthie Mrs Ditchfield 

Year 1 
Team Halton 

Miss Helm Mrs Jenkinson 

Year 2  
Team Lucas 

Mrs Breheny Mrs Gosson 

Year 3 and 4 
Team Rigby 

Mrs Standrell Mrs Kenyon 

Year 5 and 6 
Team Venables 

Mr Dilworth with additional 
class teaching support from 
Mrs Bolton (on MAT leave 
until September 2022) 
 

Mrs Barker-Gaskell 

 
Please do not hesitate to speak to us if you have any questions regarding transition for September. 

 
Kind regards 

 

 
 

Rebecca Fowler 

Headteacher 
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